September 6, 2024
Hola parents and students,


I hope you all had a lovely summer! I’m Mrs. Perri Siena and I will be your Spanish teacher! I’m excited to be working with you all this year! 


We will be using notes in the classroom but copies of the Powerpoints, homework assignments, and reminders will be on Google Classroom. Here are the Google classroom codes for parents to join:

Period 2 google classroom code: 43sgzyl

Period 3 google classroom code: rueafcx

Period 5 google classroom code: zai5yur

Period 6 google classroom code: sjgzwj2

Period 7 google classroom code: ff7kvlu

Period 9 google classroom code: 3ywodls

It will be helpful for you to check out my website. It contains info about grading policies, procedures and supplies.
Feel free to email me with any questions you may have at: catherine.perri@wcsdny.orgcatherine.perri@wcsdny.org
Hasta pronto,
Sra. Perri Siena
